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Linford, Tera

From: OFFICE RECEPTIONIST, CLERK
Sent: Monday, March 8, 2021 8:45 AM
To: Linford, Tera
Cc: Tracy, Mary
Subject: FW: RPC 1.4 comments

Categories: Rule Comments

 
 

From: vlaparker@aol.com [mailto:vlaparker@aol.com]  
Sent: Sunday, March 7, 2021 6:12 AM 
To: OFFICE RECEPTIONIST, CLERK <SUPREME@COURTS.WA.GOV> 
Subject: RPC 1.4 comments 

 
External Email Warning! This email has originated from outside of the Washington State Courts 
Network.  Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender, are expecting the email, and 
know the content is safe.   If a link sends you to a website where you are asked to validate using your Account 
and Password, DO NOT DO SO! Instead, report the incident. 

   

 
 
The proposed changes contained in Order Number 25700-A-1321 to RPC 1. 4 should be reconsidered.  It is 
indeed the lesser evil in dealing with a situation which is not problematic but it does not create necessity.  
 
In fact, it errs in the understanding of daily practice with clients.  Many situations unfold rapidly.  Often, a 
phone call seeking quick information and guidance is needed.  There is no ability to provide a written statement 
before assisting people in need of answers except to leave them without help.  Well-meaning but mistaken 
approach to a non-problem.   
 
DO NOT APPROVE, please.   
 
 
Vicki Parker, 
Attorney at Law #7194  
 
 
Vicki Lee Anne Parker, 
Attorney at Law #7194 
 
CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: The information and documents in this electronic mailing contains 
confidential information belonging to the sender which is legally privileged. The information is intended only 
for the use of the individual(s) or entity stated herein. If you are not the intended recipient, you are hereby 
notified that any disclosure, copying, distribution or the taking of any action in reliance on the contents of this 
information is strictly prohibited. If you have received this transmission in error, please immediately notify 
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VICKI LEE ANNE PARKER by telephone at 360-491-2757 to arrange for disposition of the original 
documents. 


